
THE WEEK AHEAD

SHABBAT, JANUARY 21
Halacha shiur: 7:35 a.m., Rabbi Duvie  
   Nachbar    
Nach shiur: 8:20 a.m., Rabbi Rothwachs 
Daf Yomi shiur: 3:25 p.m., Nedarim 88,  
   Rabbi David Schnaidman. For questions,  
   contact David Hes, dhes613@gmail.com.
Women’s Parsha Shiur: 3:25 p.m., 
   in the Social Hall, Joy Sperber 
4th through 6th grade Girls’ Mishnah  
   Group: 4:05 p.m., Lower Level
Shiur between Mincha and Maariv:  
   Rabbi Rothwachs
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 22
Shivti learning program: 9:00 a.m., via  
   Zoom only. Click HERE to join via Zoom. 
   For questions, contact Mordy Ungar,  
   m_ungar2@yahoo.com.
Women’s Learning: 4:00 p.m., Sefer  
   Habakkuk, Chapter 1.  Zoom only. Click  
   HERE to join.  Meeting ID: 874 9438 6720  
   passcode: Torah

TUESDAY, JANUARY 24
Shelly Mermelstein z”l Semichat Chaver  
   Program: 8:15 p.m., Rabbi Feld, Main  
   Shul. Hilchot Niddah halacha chabura,  
   for men only

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25
Tehillim Mechulak for women: 8:00  
   p.m., Social Hall. Aliza Fischman,  
   vpp@bethaaron.org. 
Masechet Sanhedrin shiur: 8:15 p.m.,  
   Book Room, Rabbi Rothwachs. Also on 
   Zoom, www.zoom.us/j/374124941

WEEKDAY DAF YOMI 
Monday-Thursday at 9:15 p.m. LL Book 
   Room, with Rabbi Dovid Levy.  Also on  
   Zoom Meeting ID: 878 74906 117  
   Passcode: 001400

NIGHT SEDER FOR YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS
Monday-Thursday at 9:00 p.m., Beit  
   Midrash. In conjunction with YU,  
   Masechet Gittin   
 

DAF HASHAVUA 
In the Beit Midrash
Sunday Mornings, at 7:55 a.m.
Tuesday & Thursday nights, at 8:55 p.m.
Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 997 4153 396. 
Passcode: Daf 

SHABBAT SCHEDULE
Latest Candles: 
   4:40 p.m.
Mincha/K. Shabbat:
   4:45 p.m. MS   
Shacharit:
   7:15 a.m. BM
   8:00 a.m. SH
   8:00 a.m. LL  masks
   8:45 a.m. MS
   9:15 a.m. BM
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 
   9:41 a.m. 
Early Mincha:
   1:45 p.m. BM
Mincha:
   4:35 p.m. MS
Shkiah:
   4:59p.m. 
Maariv:
   5:40 p.m. MS
Havdalah:
   5:49 p.m. 

SCHEDULE: Week of JANUARY 22
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

22 23 24 25 26 27

Earliest
Tallit 6:15 6:14 6:14 6:13 6:12 6:11

Shacharit

6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

6:03 SH
6:10 BM
6:55 MS
8:00 BM

6:02 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

6:02 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

6:01 SH
6:20 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

6:00 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv 4:45 MS 4:45 BM 4:45BM 4:45 BM 4:45 BM 4:55 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM 8:00 BM 8:00 BM 8:00 BM 8:00 BM

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 
January 20-21               28 Tevet 

PARSHAT VA’ERA
Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi		                                                              Moishe B. Singer, President
Ben Zion Feld, Rabbinic Intern 

MAZAL TOV TO

• Yedidya Nachbar, on his Bar Mitzvah. Mazal Tov also to his parents, Jenny & Rabbi Duvie Nachbar,  
   and to his grandparents Debby & Isaac Nachbar and Susan & Michael Richmond.
• Ria & Tim Levart, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Jolie & Max Herskowitz of  
   Teaneck.  Mazal Tov also to Max’s parents, Daphne Herskowitz and Neil Herskowitz. There will be a  
   Shalom Zachar at the Levart home, 293 Merrison Street, this Friday, January 20, from 8:00 to  
   10:00 p.m. 
• Tikva & Larry Yudkowitz, on the birth of their granddaughter Neva Milly, born to their children Rikki  
   & Danny Hoffman of Paramus.  Mazal Tov also to big sisters Reya and Maelle.
• Yasher Koach to the Chevra Daf Yomi, who will finish Masechet Nedarim this Tuesday, January 24.  
   Join them as they start Masechet Nazir this Wednesday, January 25.

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road    Teaneck, NJ 07666

Office Phone: 201-836-6210          bethaaron.org          office@bethaaron.org    
In-person office hours: Fridays, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level  

CONDOLENCES TO

• Tikva Yudkowitz, on the passing of her beloved father, Rabbi Dr. Menachem Raab. Tikva will  
   sit shiva in Israel through Wednesday morning, January 25, and can be reached in Israel at 551-497- 
   8335 or 053-919-9239. 

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion.  Each week’s dedications are sent 
out to the membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, go to  
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom. 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are:
• Tuesday, 2 Shevat: Marilyn Zeidel, commemorating the yahrtzeit of her husband, Itch Zeidel, 
   Yitzchak Meir ben Moshe Zvi
• Thursday, 4 Shevat: May Muskin, commemoratng the yahrtzeit of her father, Seymour B. Muskin,  
   Zalman Baer ben Chaim Yoel
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you to Pearl & Moshe Markovitz for 
sponsoring the Shivti program in Tevet.

The next Foundations Minyan will be held 
on Shabbat, January 28, at 10:00 a.m., in the 
Social Hall.

On Shabbat, January 28, at 3:30 p.m., in 
the Social Hall, Aubrey Wolff will offer 
the Women’s Rosh Chodesh Shevat shiur, 
“The Beauty of Tu bi-Shevat.” For additional  
information, please contact Joy Sperber,  
joy.sperber@gmail.com.

On Sunday, February 12, at 9:30 a.m., the Beth 
Aaron Men’s Club is pleased to welcome back 
to Beth Aaron award-winning baseball writer 
Bob Klapisch. Bob will talk about the 2022 
season, the off-season moves both local teams 
made (and didn’t make), the Astros winning 
the World Series, and the Hall of Fame voting 
results. As always, there will be plenty of time 
to ask questions on all baseball topics. There is 
no cost to attend, and the program is open to 
the entire community. This year’s event will be 
in person. To sponsor or for more information, 
contact mensclub@bethaaron.org .

Rabbi Rothwachs is offering a series on Praying 
on Purpose, with short motivational messages 
and insights on the “why,” the “how,” and the 
“what” of daily prayer posted on Sundays, 
Tuesdays, and Thursdays. This initiative is a 
zechut for a refuah shleima for 
 To receive these  .אילנה חנה בת גילה בריינלע
messages via WhatsApp, click HERE or scan the 
QR code on the lobby flyer. 

Shabbat elevator service schedule:
Friday:     4:35 p.m. to 5:55 p.m.                
Shabbat: 7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
                 1:30 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.
                 3:20 p.m. to 5:55 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222

The Teaneck Keylim Mikvah is open for self-
service as follows:
Sunday-Thursday: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday: 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.

Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment 
only.  The appointment system closes 1.5      
hours before opening. For appointment go to  
https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/
Appointment/ 

WE NEED YOU!

Volunteer! We need your talent and time.  
Each week, we will focus on one opportunity 
where you can roll up your sleeves and help 
make Beth Aaron amazing!  

This week, we would like to focus on our shul
Security Committee. We are looking for
people to help us keep our building safe.

To volunteer. please contact Moishe B. Singer,
president@bethaaron.org.  Thank you in 
advance.

BETH AARON TORAH JOURNAL
Submissions still being accepted
In honor of our shul’s 50th anniversary, 
Congregation Beth Aaron will be printing a 
Torah Journal that reflects our members’ 
deep and abiding connection to Torah. We 
invite all of our members to submit articles 
for consideration to be included in our Torah 
Journal. We are looking for unpublished 
articles that focus on all aspects of Torah, 
including Chumash, Navi, Mishna, Gemara, 
Machshava (Jewish thought), and Halacha. 
The goal of the Torah Journal is להגדיל תורה 
 to enhance Torah study and to - ולהאדירה
beautify it.

Contact Torahjournal@bethaaron.org to 
submit your articles or if you have any
questions.

SISTERHOOD CONDOLENCE CARDS 
Reach out to someone for a yahrtzeit or 
condolence while also supporting Beth 
Aaron’s Sisterhood. For only $8.00, we 
will mail a beautiful card on your behalf.  
Want to send your own cards? You can buy 
them in bulk from the office at $50 for 10 
cards.  To place an order, contact the office, 
office@bethaaron.org.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following 
the 8:00 a.m. minyan in the Social Hall is 
sponsored by Jenny & Rabbi Duvie Nachbar, in 
honor of the Bar Mitzvah of their son Yedidya. 

Help sponsor upcoming Men’s Club Kiddushim.  
See the flyer on page 4.  The Men’s Club has 
Simcha Kiddush options to meet all budgets. 
For details, please visit www.bethaaron.org. TORAH LECTURES

Missed one of Rabbi Rothwachs’ lectures?  
Listen to his past Torah lectures at 
bethaaron.org/torah.  

Find additional shiurim on the Beth 
Aaron YouTube channel at https://
www.youtube.com/channel/      
OIOXXa0uA0OoTBNYoTQbvw. 

Rabbi Yissocher Frand’s shiurim on the 
parasha and Rabbi Berel Wein’s shiurim 
on various history topics can be found at 
bethaaron.org/torahtapes.

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY:
A few additional bookcases are being added 
to the Beit Midrash to fill out the room and 
expand our library. What an amazing way 
to support learning Torah!  Sponsorships of 
$4000 and above are welcome. Please reach 
out to Steven Hoenig, Hoenig67@gmail.com, 
to help sponsor this project.

A JOYOUS UPDATE
To those of you who davened and said 
tehillim five years ago for our beloved 
cousin Chana Chaya Fermaglich z”l, you 
will be pleased to know that her daughter 
Nechama (one of the triplets) gave birth to 
an adorable daughter, named last Shabbat 
in Jerusalem. As expected, she will be called 
Chana Chaya. Thank you for your tefillot; 
they were a comfort to us. 
Fern Amper & Eli Schaap

BETH AARON SHIDDUCH INITIATIVE 
Beth Aaron is committed to helping singles 
successfully move on to the next stage 
of their lives. To that end, we encourage 
any full member of the CBA community 
who is at least one entire year beyond the 
completion of his/her gap year to reach out 
to Ayelet & Noah Isaacs (dedicated Beth 
Aaron shadchanim) by signing up at CBA 
Shidduch Initiative.  They will respond in a 
timely fashion to set up a meeting. Ayelet & 
Noah can be reached by email at
shidduch@bethaaron.org. 

JOIN US FOR THE 51ST ANNUAL CELEBRATORY DINNER!
Join us for the Beth Aaron 51st Annual Dinner on Sunday, March 12, at 5:00 p.m., at 
Congregation Ahavath Torah in Englewood.  This year’s honorees are Esther & Josh (Shuie) 
Klavan. Zivi & Kovie Wagner are the Shelly Leffel Service Awardees, and Lila Greengart and 
Racheli Wechter are the Eitan Shapiro Young Leadership Awardees. Please note there are 
special prices for first-time member attendees. To make a reservation, please click HERE. 

LOST AND FOUND
• Key found on the floor of the coat room. 
• Girl’s hairband found on lobby table 

For more information, contact the office, 
office@bethaaron.org.

SPONSOR SHABBAT ANNOUNCEMENTS
To sponsor our Shabbat announcements,  
please send your dedication along with your 
check for $54 to the shul office.  
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YOUTH DEPARTMENT

The Youth Minyan will begin at 9:15 a.m. in
the Beit Midrash. Youth groups will begin at
9:30 a.m. and end at the conclusion of the
Main Minyan. They will be held on the Lower
Level.

The 4th through 6th grade Girls’ Mishnah
Group, led by Rabbi Rothwachs, will meet 
this Shabbat, January 21, at 4:05 p.m., on the 
Lower Level. Come and learn Mishnayot and
make a siyum!  

On Sunday, January 29, at 10:00 a.m., in 
the Social Hall, the Youth Department will 
present a Tu bi-Shevat program with Grow 
Torah for children from Pre-K to 5th grade.  
Every participant will learn how to plant and 
care for their own small tray of microgreens.  
This act of creating and sustaining our own 
“micro-ecosystem” drives home the lessons of 
stewardship that are central to Tu bi-Shevat. 
The cost is $10 per child. To register, please 
click HERE. 

COMMUNITY NEWS

The Beit Midrash of Teaneck program is on 
hiatus and will resume February 7.

This Wednesday, January 25, at 8:00 p.m., 
at the Rodda Center, 250 Colonial Court, 
there will be a cannabis forum to hear 
from Township officials including the Police 
Department, the Health Officer, a school 
district representative and local cannabis 
businesses.  Residents will be able to have 
their questions answered and learn about the 
future of cannabis in Teaneck.  Questions can 
be sent to cannabis@teanecknj.gov.

Through January 30, at the Waltuch Gallery
at the JCC, 411 East Clinton Avenue, Tenafly,
Josh Teplow will show paintings, prints, and
cardboard sculptures as part of the “Severed
Tree of Life” show.

On Motzaei Shabbat, February 25, at 8:30 
p.m., at Congregation Beth Abraham, 396 New 
Bridge Road, Bergenfield, Dina Schoomaker 
will speak on “Increasing our Simcha in Adar 
and All Year Round.” The program is sponsored 
by the Sisterhoods of Congregations Bnai 
Yeshurun, Ohr HaTorah, and Beth Abraham.

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation
Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue,
Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a weekly parshat
ha-shavua shiur in an easy-to-understand
Hebrew. Men and women are welcome to
attend.

On Tuesdays and Thursdays, from 9:00 to 9:45
a.m., Stanley Shapiro leads a chavurah on
the navi Zecharia. It is followed from 9:45 to
10:45 a.m. by Rabbi Menahem Meier teaching
Gemara Shevu’ot. Both men and women are
welcome. Both are via Zoom. Click HERE for
the Zoom link. Meeting ID: 876 9557 8518
Passcode: 777096

Jewish Federation of Northern New Jersey 
invests in Jewish camps by participating in 
the One Happy Camper (OHC) program, in 
partnership with Foundation for Jewish Camp 
(FJC). Federation and One Happy Camper 
connect Jewish families to grants of up to 
$1000 for children attending Jewish overnight 
camp for the first time. If you have children 
entering their 2nd year of camp, you may be 
eligible to receive a new grant of $500. For 
information and to apply for a grant, please 
go to https://jfnnj.org/one-happy-camper. For 
more information, contact Rachel Delancey, 
RachelD@jfnnj.org or 201-820-3902.

The Kollel Boker on Zoom and in-person
at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West

Englewood Avenue, is learning Masechet 
Gittin, with the goal of completing the entire
masechta by June. The shiur, led by Rav Zvi
Sobolofsky, begins at 6:20 a.m. and is followed
by a 7:00 a.m. Shacharit. On Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays, the shiurim will be
on different sugiyot in the masechta, while
Mondays and Thursdays will feature Bikius
on the daf shiurim. Shiurim are posted to the 
Kollel Boker WhatsApp group, on www.
bcbm.org and on www.yutorah.org. For
information, contact beismedrash@ 
bnaiyeshurun.org.

Areyvut invites high school freshman, 
sophomores, and juniors to an 
intergenerational program with senior citizens 
in CareOne at Teaneck.  The goal is for the 
participants to get to know the seniors while 
participants actively grow, reflect, and learn 
new skills that can be used throughout 
their lives.  For information, visit https://
bit.ly/3VeRGfk or contact Daniel Rothner at 
daniel@areyvut.org or 201-244-6702.

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
 Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-262-0291

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com
(advertisement)

PAYPAL GIVING FUND

You can pay any outstanding charges
through the PayPal Giving Fund, without
paying an online fee. The PayPal Giving
Fund is a non-profit to which people can
make donations, and, in turn, the Fund 
supports programs like ours. When you 
make a donation through our link, Beth 
Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, 
with no credit card expense for either party.

The Fund can be used for one-time
donations and payments only. Donations
made through the Fund will be posted to
members’ accounts the month after they
are given, as PayPal will transfer the money
to us once a month (in the month after
the donation is made). 

If you are making a donation through 
the PayPal Giving Fund,please DO NOT 
check the box that the gift is being made 
anonymously. We need to be able to credit 
your account.

Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more
details or to pay shul obligations using this
method.

OU SPIRIT PARTNERS WITH BETH AARON

The weekly SPIRIT (Stimulating Program 
Initiative for Retirees that Inspires 
Thought) Initiative Program is on hiatus.  
The next program will be held on Tuesday, 
January 31.

Participants who register for any program 
will receive a link to the recording, so 
there is no concern if the program timing is 
inconvenient. 

To sign up and for additional details, go to 
www.ou.org/spirit. For questions, contact 
Moishe B. Singer at president@bethaaron.
org.
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